
District Cross Country 2022
Postponed (again)!

Apologies to all the students who were looking forward to participating at District Cross
Country on Monday the 30th of May. Unfortunately due to the state of the grounds at

Blackbutt Forest Reserve, District Cross Country has had to be postponed again. The new
date is Wednesday June 1st, with a backup date of June 3rd. The details below are still

relevant to the event. Notes and payment should be returned to the office if they are still
outstanding.

Wednesday is our school Reconciliation Picnic and Assembly. Some students are involved
in this assembly and it is encouraged that they return to school for the event in the

afternoon.
If your child can no longer attend please inform the school office immediately. Please stay
up-to-date with any changes via the school app- Skool Loop, and the Berkeley West Public

School Facebook page.

Apologies for the ongoing inconvenience.

Miss Haworth
District Cross Country Organiser.


